4th Rovember, 1327.
Dear Hr. ?1t;sarald.

I thank you for your letter of the 3rd inetant,
. regarding the Zoard of Trade Inquiry into the lose of
- the “mﬁi-”f‘" LIERY,
lw will nmru from the officisl acinowledgment
7 that 1 m ‘139 nhjbatlon to your letter heing passed
@hrnn;h$~,vit hes been resd with much interest,
3 mt the opportunity to scimowledge the receipt

“letter of the same dete, with which you are cood

papers conteining
T




